
Blackwood  Canyon  project  on
Lahontan’s agenda
Lahontan Regional Water Quality Control Board at the Jan.
11-12 meetings in Apple Valley will consider a resolution
regarding the California Tahoe Conservancy restoration project
in lower Blackwood Creek.

Comments on the Blackwood Canyon proposal will be taken until
Jan. 9.

Anyone with questions or wanting to discuss the project should
call (530) 542.5439 or email RLarsen@waterboards.ca.gov.
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